
  
Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk 

City Clerk’s Office

       
Tel:   416-392-7340 
Fax:  416-392-1879 
Email: mmacdona@toronto.ca 
Web: www.toronto.ca 

  
Merle MacDonald

 
Budget Committee 
City Hall, 10th Floor, West 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2  

 
May 19, 2009  

To:  Executive Committee  

From:  Budget Committee  

Subject: Transportation Services - 2009 Cash Flow Reallocations and Deferrals   

Recommendations:  

The Budget Committee recommended to the Executive Committee that:   

1. City Council approve the deferred and accelerated cash flows in the amount of 
$12,750,000 detailed in Table 1 attached to the report (May 7, 2009) from the General 
Manager, Transportation Services, which will have no net impact on the approved 
2009 approved debt.   

2. City Council request the General Manager, Transportation Services, to report back to 
the Budget Committee as part of the 2010 Capital Budget process, on a revised 10-
year capital plan.   

3. City Council authorize and direct the appropriate City Officials to take the necessary 
action to give effect thereto.  

Background:  

The Budget Committee on May 19, 2009, considered a report (May 7, 2009) from the General 
Manager, Transportation Services, entitled “Transportation Services - 2009 Cash Flow 
Reallocations and Deferrals”.     
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